
October 8, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Richard O’Connor 
Manager, Site Training 
Perry Nuclear Plant 
Reg Affairs – A210 
10 Center Road, PO Box 97 
Perry, OH  44081 
 
Dear Mr. O’Connor: 
 
On September 8, 2021, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) administered the 
generic fundamentals examination (GFE) section of the written operator licensing examination 
to employees at your facility.  Enclosed with this letter are copies of both forms of the 
examination, including answer keys, the grading results for your facility, and copies of the 
individual answer sheets for each of your employees.  Please forward the results to the 
individuals along with the copies of their respective answer sheets.  A “P” in the RESULTS 
column indicates that the individual achieved a passing grade of 80 percent or better on the 
GFE, while an “F” indicates that the individual failed the exam. 

If you have any questions concerning this examination, please contact Ms. Skylar Cushing at 
301-415-1064, or e-mail at Skylar.Cushing@nrc.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patricia J. Pelke, Chief 
Operations Branch 
Division of Reactor Safety 
 

Docket No. 50-440 
 
Enclosures (Non-Public): 
1. BWR Examination Forms “A” and “B” with answers 
2. Examination Results Summary for  

Perry Nuclear Plant 
3. Individual Answer Sheets 
 

Patricia J. 
Pelke

Digitally signed by 
Patricia J. Pelke 
Date: 2021.10.08 
09:00:45 -05'00'



 

R. O’Connor     2 
 
 
DOCUMENT NAME: Perry GFE Results Ltr Sept 2021.docx  TEMPLATE# NRR -115 
OFFICE RIII/DRS/OB:OLA RIII/DRS/OB:BC 
NAME CSchmidt CS PPelke pjp 
DATE 10/04/21 10/8/21 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


